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Employing and providing staff in Primary Care Networks Thursday 20 February 2020

 

 



This event will provide detailed guidance and advice on the employment and sharing of staff within Primary Care Network member practices. The

information provided will also take into account the sharing of risk and funding.

 

 

   

 

 

     

Thursday 20 February 2020 09:30 - 12:00Registration and refreshments from 09:00



 

 

  

 

 

 

     

Londonwide LMCsTavistock House SouthTavistock SquareLondonWC1H 9LG

 

 

 



 

 

£95 for attendees from Londonwide practices£120 for attendees from practices from other areas

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Book your place today

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


